Mimutes of General Committee held at 8.p.m., on Thursday - 15th February, 1951, at Mr. S.C.G. Macindoe's Office - 105 William Street, Melbourne.

Present:

Mr. L.J. Davis in the Chair and Messrs. Macindoe, McDonald, Hepworth, Hewitt, Paton, Alexander, Rae, Rose and Haines.

Apologies:

Apologies were received from Messrs. Baglin, Anderson and Elder.

Minutes:

The Minutes of the previous General Committee Meeting held at 8.p.m., on 11th April, 1950, at Mr. S.C.G. Macindoe's Office - 105 William Street, Melbourne, were read by the Secretary and confirmed on the motion of Messrs. Macindoe and Alexander.

Correspondence:

The correspondence was read by the Secretary and received on the motion of Messrs. McDonald and Hepworth -

Inward: W.M. Dellar, A. Duke, F.A. Maudsley, R. Penny, J.F. Davies, R. Saunders, J. Anderson, Anzac House

Arising out of the correspondence, Messrs. Anderson & Paton were appointed to represent the Association at Meeting at Anzac House to discuss Anzac Day March.

The Secretary was directed to forward a copy of letter from J. Anderson to the War Service Homes! Commission.

Treasurer's Report:

The Treasurer reported that the General A/c was in credit £193/6/1. The Welfare Account in credit £73/14/2 and £160 from General A/c and £300 from Welfare A/c invested in Commonwealth Funds. This report was received on the motion of Messrs. Paton & Rae.

Arising out of the Treasurer's Report it was agreed on the motion of Messrs. Macindoe & Hepworth that £100 of the General A/c be invested in Government or Semi-Government Loans.

Annual Re-Union:

It was agreed on the motion of Messrs. Paton & Alexander that the next Annual Re-Union be held at the Lower Melbourne Town Hall at 8.p.m., on Saturday 21st April, 1951.

It was resolved that the next General Committee Meeting be held on Friday 16th March, 1951.

There being no further business to discuss the President then closed the Meeting.

Confirmed -

Chairman.

Date \ 3/51.